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Attached you will find a letter of support regarding the LNG study and my support for it.
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January 11, 2013







RE:  Liquefied Natural Gas







[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to comment on the recent study conducted by NERA Economic Consulting relating to Liquefied Natural Gas Exporting.  In reviewing the study, I noted that the potential of increased exportation will generate jobs and investment in the United States.  I support the goal of energy independence and believe that exportation of America’s abundant natural gas to global markets will significantly impact U.S. Gross Domestic Product.  The NERA study states that GDP will increase and that the most dramatic changes are short-term when investment in liquefaction capacity adds to export revenues and tolling charges to grow GDP.



As a member of the Missouri House of Representatives and a veteran, I support energy independence and increased use of America’s vast natural resources.  Recognizing that Missouri is not a natural gas producing state, our local economy is dependent on energy resources created in the U.S.  The NERA study uses data supplied by the Energy Information Administration to support a conclusion that the United States produces enough natural gas to meet both domestic and export needs.



I support the applications for LNG exportation and hope that this study will provide the basis for continued economic growth in America.  If you would like to contact me feel free to do so at my office, 573-751-9755.



Sincerely,





Rep. Pat Conway

District 10
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